
 

November 13, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE 
NARAMATA WATER SYSTEM 

TEMPORARY WATER SHUT DOWN FOR EMERGENCY REPAIR 

WHEN: Saturday, November 13, 2021 
TIME:  2:15 pm to 7:00 pm    (estimated) 

AREAS 
AFFECTED: 
 

All properties South of 2264 Naramata Road  to the 
City Border 

Public Works crews are currently working on a water main break near 2264 Naramata 
Road. We anticipate this job to take approximately 3 to 4 hours  
 
If possible, please let any of your neighbours in the area know that may not have email or 
internet. Once the work is completed, you may wish to run your cold-water taps or outside 
hoses for a few minutes to flush any turbidity or cloudy water through - prior to drinking or 
using for laundry etc.  
For after-hours water related emergencies, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141 
Thank you for your patience.  
 



 
 

 
 

Map of Water Shut Down Area 
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